
Loraas Disposal Users  

WE NEED YOUR EMAIL PLEASE 

The Rural Municipality of Lipton No. 217 
would like to request the appropriate email 

address to which I can send your Waste 
Disposal Invoice to during the postal strike.  

Please provide the relevant email address at 
your earliest convenience to 

rm.217@sasktel.net.  

Thank you for your assistance 

 

 

 

 


